
From: Sniezek, Henry  

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 10:00 AM 

To: 'greg.harrison@copbfl.com' <greg.harrison@copbfl.com>; 'kimberly.spill-cristiano@copbfl.com' <kimberly.spill-

cristiano@copbfl.com>; 'maggie.barszweski@copbfl.com' <maggie.barszweski@copbfl.com> 

Cc: 'George I. Platt' <gplatt@lsnpartners.com> 

Subject: Draft Language for PC 18-5 (Hidden Harbor Land Use Plan Amendment - Pompano Beach) 

Good morning, Greg, Kim and Maggie.  Just wanted to touch base in follow-up to last week’s Planning Council 

meeting.  As you may know, the next Council meeting is scheduled for April 26, and the Council staff deadline for 

submittal of additional materials is, I believe, a couple of weeks before that.  We are available at your convenience to 

discuss and work through the issue concerning evacuation shelter staffing.  To assist in such discussion, below is draft 

language that the City can consider that speaks to County staff’s previous suggestion and would generally address the 

concern.  I have shared this language below with George Platt for his information.  

In the event a Broward County “Zone B” storm evacuation is ordered, the city of Pompano Beach commits to provide City 

employees for service, meeting the appropriate eligibility and training requirements, consisting of four (4) evacuation 

shelter managers, and fifteen (15) evacuation shelter support staff.  Evacuation shelter staff provided via the city of 

Pompano Beach are to be assigned and deployed to evacuations shelters in the city of Pompano Beach, unless, due to the 

scale of the evacuation emergency and/or the unavailability of evacuation shelter facilities, such would reasonably pose 

an imminent threat to the safety of those in the general public seeking shelter.   It is noted and acknowledged by the City 

that training for the upcoming storm season is expected to be offered by the County in May, 2018. 

Thank you for your consideration.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

Henry 

 

HENRY A. SNIEZEK, DIRECTOR 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT 

115 S. Andrews Ave. Rm. 329A | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

954.357.6670 

Broward.org/EnvironmentAndGrowth 

 

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public records, available 

to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-

mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure. 
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